
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 28 July 2005 

4.   HORNER STREET – P30 PARKING RESTRICTION 
 
 The Board received a report on the outcomes of delegated powers exercised by the Board appointed 

Subcommittee on the Horner Street “P30” parking restriction. 
 
 The Subcommittee had resolved: 
 
 (a) That the “no stopping” restriction on the south side of Horner Street, commencing at point 

45 metres from its intersection with Papanui Road and extending in an easterly direction for a 
distance of 17 metres, be revoked. 

 
 (b) That the parking of vehicles be restricted to a maximum period of 30 minutes on the south side 

of Horner Street, commencing at a point 45 metres from its intersection with Papanui Road and 
extending in an easterly direction for a distance of 9 metres. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


